Expression of Interest

Re: Call for Membership of 2017 BCEC and BMSPC

Dear LACRALO community!

I’'m honoured to be nominated to represent our community to the BCEC-BMSPC that is going to
select ALAC's next representative/member to the Board of Directors of ICANN.

My experience ties ICANN is rather short compared to many of you, but has been personally
motivating, very rich and varied. In 2011 | was approached by a group for young friends to help in
the creation of a local ISOC Chapter, as a first step to become the first local At large Structure. My
horizon in Internet Governance was greatly expanded, and at the time | was the Teleco Regulator
in Costa Rica and became the representative to the GAC. After my period with the Costa Rica
Government | was free to become active in other ICANN activities and following my personal
interest and personal background in public policy, | was selected by the NomCom the become
(Non voting) Councillor to the GNSO for the 2014-2016 period. | have also been member of two
Review Teams: ATRT2 and the first CCT review. My participation in LACRALO has been always
focused on reaching a greater level of participation and representativity of our regional cum
advisory role. | hope that as part of the recently started Work Track in SO/AC accountability,
LACRALO and ALAC as a whole will have a very active period in revising and improving our
profile. | hope our next choice for the Board of Directors will add to ALAC’s purpose and future
profile.

So | herewith peers my inters in representing LACRALO in the next BCEC and/or BMSPC
exercise.

Carlos Raul Gutierrez
23 August 2016



